From: Liz Kaplan

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 12:03 PM

To: Claire Ricker

Subject: MBTA Communities

Hello:

I was not able to attend last night's meeting but am writing to support the MBTA Communities Working Group's proposal for MBTA Communities zoning districts in Arlington.

I believe this proposal will help Arlington and our region grow in a way that is both equitable and economically favorable, both of which are important to me as a town resident since 2015. The working group's proposal balances the interests of multiple stakeholders and does a good job prioritizing mixed-use space, affordable housing and sustainability.

I hope the ARB will move the working group's proposal forward. Thank you for your consideration.

Best,

Liz Kaplan 11 Cornell St. #2 703-593-1865